
Visions in Wood – 2024 – Call
for Show Ambassadors
Show Ambassadors are our greeters.  They add to
the experience of visitors and that adds value
to our guild.
 
As a maker in Visions in Wood, if possible, we
ask  you  to  donate  one  shift  as  a  Show
Ambassador.  The schedule is May 2 to May 26,
10am to 1pm and 1pm to 4pm each day.
 
You  can  view  a  video  (we  wanted  to  try
something new) which gives you an orientation
to make it easier for you to handle questions,
sales  of  items,  followup  for  membership
inquiries and so on.  As we move into the
modern age our videos will improve!
 
 
Click here to schedule your Show Ambassador
Shift
 
 
Click here to view the orientation video.
 
 
Thank you for volunteering.
 
And as always, let us know if you have any
questions or suggestions.
Phil          phillipjmakin@gmail.com   
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